North Valley High School

Knightline Newsletter

November, 2018

North Valley Community,

As the 1st quarter comes to a close, I just want to inform our community about the wonderful happenings here at the school and what is on the horizon at NVHS. Many of our students and staff are feeling the hustle and bustle as the semester is in full swing. Our teachers are working with kids to help them achieve their academic goals. Remember, you can help monitor your child's progress through the parentVue account. Also, please take a look at the progress reports that will be coming home next week. We are continuing the 3R initiative with those positive notes for demonstrating Respectful, Responsible, or Resilient behavior. Hopefully, your student has received one or two of those and you have been able to have a meaningful conversation about the 3 R's. New this year is the 3R star notes that students can send to their peers for being a great representative of North Valley High School. When you get a chance, encourage your student to find and recognize their fellow classmates that are demonstration respect, responsibility, or resilience.

Fall sports are coming to a close. We have had some great success in all the sports this past season, and we would like to wish the girls and boys soccer teams along with cross-country good luck in the postseason. For those of you planning on competing during the winter season, make sure to get your paperwork in as soon as possible. Lastly, the fall play will begin November 2nd and run for two consecutive weekends. If you get a chance, come and check out the play.



Thanks for all your support, and enjoy the coming holiday seasons, Erik Lathen
Principal
North Valley High School

CLASS OF 2019.....

COLLEGE AND CAREER UPDATES- FROM THE COUNSELING OFFICE

REGISTER TO TAKE THE SAT

Sign up to take the SAT/ACT. See student services for more information or go to https://www.collegeboard.org to register for the SAT test.

HERFF JONES GRADUATION SUPPLIES - ORDER BY December 15

Extra order forms are available in the office. Late order prices begin on December 15th so try to order before that date to avoid an increase in price. North Valley requires only the cap/tassel/gown (\$19) in order to walk in our commencement ceremony.

SENIOR PICTURES AND BABY PICTURES DUE BY THE END OF FEBRUARY

Senior and baby pictures can be emailed to gregory.patch@threerivers.k12.or.us and are due by the end of February.

FAFSA OPENING DATE

FAFSA will open on <u>OCTOBER 1st</u>, so make sure you and your parents get you FSA ID's (yes you need two separate accounts) so you can fill the FAFSA out as soon as possible!

The new date is for EVERYONE, even for current college students!

HOMECOMING WEEK 2018

Homecoming Week 2018 was a very adventurous week full of "Under the Sea Happenings."







Tailgate Party 2018

We held our annual tailgate party on October 12th. Students and staff enjoyed games, food and music before our football.









STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

September Kiwanis - Kaitlyn Nguyen **October Kiwanis** - Marissa Welch







21st Century Grant Opportunities.....

After school Cooking and Baking Class

<u>Baking class</u> will take place on Mondays after school at 3:45 in room F17. For exact times, please check the calendar at

https://www.skylineoregonconference.org/public/genie/547/school/5/



<u>Cooking class</u> will take place on Wednesdays after school at 3:45 in room F17. The Thanksgiving theme will be Thanksgiving Feast Favorites. Please For exact times, please check the calendar at

https://www.skylineoregonconference.org/public/genie/547/school/5/

Board Game Club

Board Game Club - Join Us! Please join us after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays for Board Game Club from 3:30 to 5:30pm. On Tuesdays, we'll play new games such as Settlers of Catan, Carcassone, Dominion, Exploding Kittens, Pandemic, and Ticket to Ride so that we can learn new strategies and get exposure to a wide variety of awesome games. On Thursdays, club members can choose to bring a board/card game from home to play, or play one of the games available. We meet in room C-2, and Mrs. Ghena and Mrs. Lamb help supervise. Come join us to make new friends, earn 5Star Student points, and have fun playing games galore!



North Valley High School Christmas Bazaar

Saturday, December 1, 2018 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

North Valley High School 6741 Monument Drive I-5 Merlin Exit

Serving our **FAMOUS** Taco Soup, Sandwiches, and Yummy Desserts. Admission Fee: \$1, Children Free

All Proceeds Go Towards the Class of 2019 Drug and Alcohol Free Grad Night Party!!!





North Valley High School Website......

Log on and check out our North Valley Website at.....

https://sites.google.com/a/threerivers.k12.or.us/north-valley-high-school/ You will find information such as upcoming building events, daily announcements (under the school/school news tab), sporting events, and so much more on this forever changing website. So go check-it-out.

ParentVue.....

School Websites Help your student by using our ParentVue software. ParentVue allows you to see your student's grades, attendance, earned credits and class schedules. If you haven't already signed up for ParentVue and would like to, call the office at 541-479-3388 or email stephanie.phillips@threerivers.k12.or.us to get your activation code.

The Activities Calendar......

Did you know that all our school activities are neatly arranged on our Activities Calendar online. Just log onto www.skylineoregonconference.org and select North Valley High School. This is where you will find the most up-to-date North Valley events and

times including sports, building events and extracurricular activities.

